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10th July 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Due to circumstances outside of our control, Bats teacher will no longer be 

Miss Thomas in September 2018, instead they will have Miss R Jones. 

 

Miss Jones will be in school all day Monday 16th July 2018 to enable her to 

get to know then children, and for them to meet her. 

 

There will be an opportunity for you to meet with her when you collect your 

children from Nursery at 11.35 am for morning children and during the Stay 

and Play from 2.30pm for the afternoon children. If you are unable to make 

the Stay and Play please do take the opportunity to meet Miss Jones in the 

Reception classroom from 3.20pm. 

 

Please speak with Miss Williams or Mrs Lang if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

        

 

 

L Sellars 

Headteacher 
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